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Jessica Weatherall

I am strongly opposed to the proposed minerals sands mine, due to - The proximity 
of operations to the Mitchell river and therefore our drinking water - the potential 
effect on local food growers, water supply and possibly contamination  - the 
potential devastating effects this mine may have on the life within and around the 
Gippsland Lakes. I do not want to see this project go ahead.
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